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July 24, 2024 

Dear Erath County Pasture to Packer Participant: 

I am very excited about your interest in participating in the Erath County Pasture to 
Packer Program. As a sponsor, AgTrust Farm Credit is also excited about our opportunity 
to support the program and we certainly hope that you will find this to be a valuable and 
educational experience over the next 8 months. 

In this folder you will find your loan application which will need to be completed and 
returned to our local office by August 31, 2023. Please note in addition to your 
signature, we are asking for a parent or sponsor signature on the loan documents as 
well. Then on the 16th of September we will be meeting together as a group to sign 
loan documents and to go over the financial aspects of your project. Whoever cosigns 
on your loan will need to be present on the 16th as well. 

The loans will be set at $3,440 per participant and will be due in full by June 1, 2025. 

Based on the current market, this should allow ample funds to purchase the steer and to 
provide the needed money for feed as well. I encourage each of you to spend some 
time researching the current market price for a 750 pound steer as well as anticipated 
costs of feed prior to our meeting. Together, we will do a projected income statement 
and a comprehensive breakeven analysis. It is very important with any investment to 
project your expenses up front and to know what price you need to receive in the end to 
meet your expectations. 

Again, we want to welcome you to the program and we are certainly looking forward to 

providing each of you a loan for your project. 

If you have any questions, please give me a call {254-965-3612) or email me at 

gerrit.schouten@agtrustaca.com 

Sincerely, 

Gerrit Schouten 
Credit Office President 






